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CHICHESTER YACHT CLUB GENERAL COMMITTEE MEETING 21/01/2017
The General Committee, chaired by Commodore Robin Hamilton, dealt with the following business:

· Noted that the Board Sub Committee (BSC) has now met on a number of occasions and is taking the operational load off the General Committee (GC), allowing GC to concentrate on strategic direction.

· Noted that we have now had a survey carried out on our buildings and a report will be sent to GC members shortly.  They are no immediate big issues and a 5-year maintenance plan will be drawn up based on the recommendations.

· Agreed to open additional bank accounts so that Club funds remain fully protected under the Financial Services Compensation Scheme.

· Agreed to set up an organising group for the forthcoming Jubilee Weekend (29 Apr-1 May).

· Agreed to waive the Joining Fee in specified circumstances, in this case for Premier winter members who wish to become full members.  The BSC was also empowered to decide on specific waivers for future promotional purposes.

· Agreed that any member reaching the age of 70 and fulfilling the loyalty criteria, whether or not the “principle” member does so, will be entitled to join the loyalty scheme and receive the £50 loyalty bonus.

· Decided to set up a Membership Group, chaired by the Commodore and including the Rear-Commodores, to lead the strategy theme on recruitment and retention of members.  This will meet for the first time on 24 February.  This supersedes the decision at the previous meeting to set up a Marketing Group.

· Noted that we have now recruited a new part-time member of the Office team (Carolyn Redmond) and that the team is now up to full strength.

· Agreed proposals for re-decoration of the Restaurant.

· Discussed and agreed the list of Honorary Members for 2017.

· Agreed by simple majority to bring forward £10k expenditure to ensure safety of the pontoons.  It is hoped, dependent on the final figures for 2016,that this will be in addition to the budget already agreed for improving the waterfront and dinghy park.  The actual expenditure will be agreed by BSC following a special meeting on 27 January.

· Further discussed the Strategy documents and our vision for the Club, agreed ownership of the four themes and targets by which success can be measured.  GC will continue to monitor progress according to the Strategy and targets.

The next General Committee meeting is on 4 March 2017 at 10:00.

David Pearce (Hon. Secretary)
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